
Notice No.21
t

Date: A7.O1.2O25

ln continuation of Notice No. 15 dated 06.01.2025, all Heads of Departments (HODs) are requested

to conduct the B.A./B.Sc. Semester-l(CCFUP-NEP) Internal Examination as per following schedule.

Each department must submit a hard copy of the Question Paper to Dr. Jayashree Mukherjee,

Convenor, Academic Sub Committee for record keeping purpose.

MDC-1 on 30th January, 2025 from 11:00 a.m. onwards

VAC-I on 31't January, 2025 from 11:00 a.m. to 12:00 noon

AEC-1 on 31't January, 2025 from 01:00 p.m. to 02:00 p.m.

All concerned will please note.
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Principal & Secretary
Mahishadal Girls' College
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